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The Honorable Kaialiʻi Kahele 

Chair, Senate Committee on Higher Education 

Hawaiʻi State Capitol 

Honolulu, Hawaiʻi, 96813 

 

RE:  In support of GM543 Kecia Kelly for  

Center for Nursing Advisory Board to expire June 30, 2021 

 

Aloha e Senator Kahele, 

 

It is with pleasure that I recommend Kecia Kelly, DNP, MBA-HCM, RN, NEA-BC, 

FACHE for appointment to the Hawaiʻi State Center for Nursing Advisory Board.  Kecia 

has been the chief nursing executive at Kaiser Permanente Hawaiʻi’s Moanalua Medical 

Center since 2016.   

 

In her role as chief nursing executive, she represents nursing and patient care on the 

hospital’s executive leadership team, works collaboratively with labor partners, provides 

strategic leadership for nurses and manages other designated patient care functions and 

services within the hospital. 

 

Prior to joining Kaiser Permanente, Kecia was in the Hospital Corporation of America’s 

Chief Nursing Officer Development Program, where she served as an associate chief 

nursing officer at Presbyterian St. Luke’s Medical Center and Rocky Mountain Hospital 

for Children in Denver, Colorado, and the Sky Ridge Medical Center in Lone Tree, 

Colorado. 

 

She began her nursing career in the U.S. Army Nurse Corps as a commissioned officer, 

and worked as a clinical staff nurse in the newborn nursery and neonatal intensive care unit 

at Las Colinas Medical Center in Irving, Texas. She served in several administrative roles, 

including director of maternal newborn NICU services at Baylor All Saints Medical Center 

in Fort Worth, Texas, and assistant vice president of women and children’s services at the 

Medical Center of Lewisville in Lewisville, Texas. 

 

Kecia brings with her experience from a variety of health care settings that help to inform 

her decisions and recommendations as an advisory board member. She is incredibly 

knowledgeable and capable of understanding the larger issues facing the nursing practice.  

Kecia is a well-liked and trusted colleague who is frequently sought out for her advice. 

Therefore, she will be an asset to Hawaiʻi State Center for Nursing Advisory Board.   
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Accordingly, I urge the committee and the Senate to confirm the appointment of Kecia 

Kelly for the Hawaiʻi State Center for Nursing Advisory Board.   

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jonathan L. Ching 

Government Relations Specialist 
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